
 

 

 

 

 

April 6, 2020 

 

Notice to Horsemen: 

 

At present, Evangeline Downs Racetrack Casino & Hotel is closed to the public  

The 2020 Thoroughbred meet was to start on April 8, 2020, but due to the 

closure this date will not take place.  A new opening date for the meet will be 

determined in the future depending on the ability to open the property.  

Please stay safe and refer to this web site for future updates. 

Thank You 


